LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL

FULL COUNCIL 7 NOVEMBER 2019 AGENDA ITEM: 28

Report prepared by Angie Price — Town Clerk

REQUEST FROM GUILD OF HEREFORDSHIRE IN RESPECT OF PPL/PRS
LICENCE

Purpose of Report

The purpose of this report is to advise Members of a request received from The Guild
of Herefordshire in respect of the purchase of a PPL/PRS Licence in respect of the
Market House.

Detailed Information

The Guild of Herefordshire have placed a booking to hire the Market House for a period
of 19 days from 28 November — 21 December 2019 (excluding Sundays). They would
like to play Christmas music during this period, however to do so there is a need for
PPL/PRS Licence.

The Guild have spoken with PPL/PRS Ltd and they have been advised that the licence
should be purchased by the person(s) hiring out the building, in this case, Ledbury
Town Council at a cost of £13.80 plus VAT per day. For the period in question this
would be a cost to the Council of £314.64 (inc, VAT), a cost that the Guild would be
happy to reimburse.

Recommendation

Members are requested to give consideration to the purchase of the PPL/PRS Licence
for the period of 19 days at a cost of £314.64 (incl. VAT) to be repaid by the Guild of
Herefordshire, in to enable them to play Christmas music when using the Market
House in November/December 2019.






